
You will have 
 hours from

 the time of the Evacuation 
Rescind to return your 

animals home.
 

In some circumstances, an 
extension of time may be 

approved.

Livestock Evacuation Rescind

It is now safe to return to your property. Here are 
some recommendations for your next steps.

Before 
returning your animals 

home, head to your property 
and assess it for damage.

 

Record any damage to send 
to your insurance provider 
and the Regional District of 

Bulkley-Nechako. 
 

Only return your animals 
when it is safe to do so.

If animals
are not claimed from the 

relocation site within 96 hours, 
they may be considered 

impounded and dealt with 
using the procedures of the 

Pound District Regulation and 
Livestock Act.

In the event 
of animal loss of life, 
contact the Regional 

District of Bulkley- 
Nechako for 
assistance.


